
THE BULLDOG COMMITMENT
TO A WELL CAMPUS

WE MADE IT THROUGH FALL 2020! We made it 
because we acted as a community: a community that cares for each other. 
In order to be successful and stay face-to-face during the spring 2021 
semester we need to continue to work together as a community. These 
prevention strategies will not only keep you safe, but will help protect 
others on campus and in our larger Kirksville community. 

• �To engage in daily symptom monitoring 
by using the list below or using the 
#CampusClear App. 

■ �Symptoms: runny nose, congestion, sore 
throat, fever, cough, shortness of breath, 
nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, headache, 
fatigue, body aches, loss of taste and/or 
smell

• �To wear a face mask anytime I am on 
campus, including in buildings and 
outside. 

• �To wear a face mask anytime I am off-
campus to comply with Adair County’s 
Mask Mandate. 

• �To practice good personal hygiene 
as recommended by public health 
professionals.

• �To aid in disinfecting classrooms by 
cleaning my own desk before and after 
class.

• �To use the proper entrances and exits as 
dictated by the signs in each building. 

• �To adhere to guidelines presented by the 
U&I for student organization meetings.

• �To honor the physical distancing 
guidelines (minimum of 6 ft.) whenever 
meeting in person, including meeting in 
the library for group projects, organization 
meetings, advisor meetings, etc. 

• �To minimize travel to and from Kirksville. 

• �To adhere to testing guidelines as 
directed by Truman State University, 
including random sample testing and 
highly selective testing (such as NCAA 
testing of athletes).

• �To bring a thermometer and 
any other over-the-counter 
medicines useful for 
managing COVID-19 
symptoms.

General COVID-19 Protocols
As a member of the Truman and Kirksville communities, and as a way  
to protect the most vulnerable in these communities, I agree:

https://www.campusclear.com/
https://adair.lphamo.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/11242020115522.pdf
https://adair.lphamo.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/11242020115522.pdf

